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Hello,
I’m Robert Shapiro who lives at 217 S. Orchard St. across Orchard St.  From 1302 Chandler St. and I support
allowing Randy Fuchs to demolish the current house.
The previous owners did not maintain the house for many years and repairing the current house would not make
sense considering what that would cost.
Sincerely,
Robert Shapiro

mailto:shapiro.robert@yahoo.com
mailto:pccomments@cityofmadison.com

